
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Electronic Copy 
 
Director of Services, Planning 
Kildare County Council 
 
 
 
03 August 2021                                                            Reg. No.:W0298-01 
 
 
Dear Director of Services,  
 
Re: Application by GCHL Limited for a waste licence (Ref W0298-01) at Ballinderry, Carbury, Naas, Co 
Kildare. 
 
We refer to the above matter on which we have previously engaged with you.  

The Agency has requested from the applicant, pursuant to section 42(1B) of the Waste Management Act 

1996, confirmation from a planning authority or An Bord Pleanála that an application for permission 

comprising or for the purposes of the activity to which the application for a licence relates, is currently 

under consideration or a copy of a grant of permission if already obtained.  

The applicant has not provided the Agency with the required evidence pursuant to Section 42(1B) and 

we have written to the applicant indicating that if the applicant is of the view that planning permission is 

not required for the proposed development, the applicant may consider seeking a declaration from 

Kildare County Council pursuant to section 5(1) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as 

amended).  

We are notifying you that the applicant may contact you in this regard.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 

 
 


